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6th May 2022 Newsletter  

St Aidan’s Catholic 
Primary School 

Next week is the KS2 SATS and we wish all of the Yr 6 pupils all the best. They have worked hard this year and we are confident 
that they will use this as an opportunity to show off all the learning they have done. Please keep them in your prayers during the 
week. A reminder that we will be having a Jubilee party at school on the afternoon of Wednesday 25th May – please keep the afternoon 
free to join us if you can – more details to follow next week. Have a lovely weekend.  

Young Voices 
On Thursday our Yr 5 and Yr 6 pupils travelled to the O2 in 
Greenwich to take part in the Young Voices concert. We 

rehearsed all afternoon and into the evening before the show 
itself began at 7pm. It was a really wonderful show and our 

children showed off not just their amazing singing voices but 
also their positive attitudes and brilliant behaviour.  Thanks to 
all of the adults who accompanied the children on the evening, 
especially Mrs Paull for being chief choir mistress and ticketing 

agent! 

 

Uniform reminders 
A reminder that all pupils should now be wearing summer 
uniform. Boys should wear plain grey socks. Sunglasses are 
not allowed apart from medical (hayfever) reasons. If this is 

the case with your child, please notify staff at the gate – 
otherwise they are not permitted. Also, only plain baseball 

hats are permitted.  
As the weather now gets warmer, please ensure that you 

have applied a high-factor sunscreen before your child comes 
to school.  

 
Film Nights 

S.A.S.A are pleased to announce that they will be having 
2 film nights for our pupils, one on 13th May 2022 for our 

KS2 pupils (3.30pm – 5.30pm approx.) and one for 
younger pupils (Rec – Yr2) on Friday 20th May.  

Further details about film titles and ticket costs will 
follow on a separate email and details will be available 

on Classlist.   
 

  

http://www.bcca2018.com/super-sec.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Farewell Sharma Family 
We are very sad to be saying farewell to Samuel, Roman, Luca 
and Mrs Claudia Sharma who  have been a part of our school 

community for almost five years. I know how much the parents 
will miss the friendly and helpful interactions that they have with 
Mrs Sharma in the office, and the staff will certainly miss her and 

her boys too. We wish them all the best at their new school in 
Horsham and although we are very sad to see them go, we know 

they will remain firm friends of the school going forward.  

 
 
 

Achievement 
Well done to all of the children who celebrated individual 
achievements this week. Michael (Yr 4) showed off his 14 
(yes, fourteen!) Mathletics certificates, Eviee (Yr5) for her 

showjumping rosette, Zofia (Yr 3) for her Mathletics 
*Gold*, Joseph (Yr 2) for his rugby festival medal, Dylan 
(Yr R) for his Water Safety award and to Kollyn (Yr1) for 

his karate medals.  

 

Yr 1 Visitor 
On Tuesday Year 1 had a visit from Timmy the Tortoise, 
courtesy of Mrs Conroy. We learnt that he likes to eat 
dandelions and lettuce. It is also Timmy’s 21st birthday 

this year – he doesn’t look a day over 15! 

 
 

Year 3 trip 

Year 3 had an amazing trip to visit the River Darent in 

Horton Kirby on Thursday. They did an excellent job of 

investigating and exploring the river. Thanks to Miss 

Zographou for organizing the trip and to the parents who 

accompanied the class.  

 
 
 


